
Monday, January 31, 2022 
January 31 

• First Day of semester 2 

• Grade 8 Rotation 6 begins 

(Semester 2) 

February 1 

• Semester 1 report cards released 

in MyClass 

February 7 

• Gr. 9 /10  Immunization Catch-Up 

Rm. 2032 

February 8 

• PAC Meeting 7:00 pm 

February 14 

• Late Start – TA 9:30 – 10:00  No 

period 2 class 

 

 

If you have any questions about Anatomy & Physiology 12 (Biology 12) course 
selection for next year, please see Mr. Franco, Mr. Hussey or Mr. Ishani 
 

Attention golfers (or aspiring golfers)!  The THSS Golf Team is starting up in 

February.  We will start practicing at the driving range and then be ready 

for some great games of golf after Spring Break.  Please see Ms. Gawehns 

in room 1122 for more information and to sign up.  All grades and playing 

abilities welcome. 

 

Volunteers for Student Concierge 
We are looking for students who are interested in being part of our Student 

Concierge for second semester. You would be responsible for welcoming 

staff and students into the building. If you would consider volunteering 

during one of your work blocks, it would be greatly appreciated. Signup 

sheets are located on a table at the front entrance. 

 

 

Book Club: The votes are in and our next three books will be The Maze Runner 

(February), Renegades (March), and Song of Achilles (April).  Come to the library 

to grab a copy of these books!  Read at your own pace and join us to discuss 

them.  Stay tuned to our Teams page for updates!  Any students are welcome to 

join book club meetings for any of these books. 

 

Author Tanya Boteju will be joining us for a Zoom chat in February! All students are 

welcome to join! Come to the library to check out one or both of her fabulous 

books!  

 



Please remember to return your Semester 1 books when you have finished with 

them.  TAs will have a list of items you currently have signed out.  (Notices were 

printed during the day on Wednesday January 12th so please ignore items you 

returned after that date.) 

 

 

 

 

Grad quotes for the Thomas Haney yearbook are due Friday, Feb 

4th. Grads must email their quote 

to thomashaneyyearbook@gmail.com. Please ensure that the 

subject line includes your full name. No baby photo required with the 

grad write-up. Quotes should be 200 characters max, including 

spaces and punctuation marks. Quotes must contain appropriate 

content only; If you're unsure, ask before submitting.  All quotes are 

proofread by the administration, and any attempt to slide in 

inappropriate content may result in the default message being used 

instead. If students do not send a quote, the default will read 

"Congratulations Grads of 2022.”  
 

 

Lunch is available by PREORDER only. Order your lunch at Door #3  

(access from outside the Rotunda) between 8:00-8:25 am. 

PICKUP: inside the Rotunda at lunch 

 

Monday: BLT Sandwich 

Tuesday: Beef Noodle Bowl 

Wednesday: Crispy Chicken Tenders 

Thursday: Calzones 

Friday: Chicken Quesadillas 

 

*In addition to this menu, there will be pasta, wraps, fries and salads 

daily. 

 

The first Thunder Meal To-Go will be on February 2 and they will be 

preparing chicken alfredo with garlic bread. Dessert is apple crisp 

with homemade caramel sauce! The cost is $10 per person. Be sure 

to order by January 31. 
 

mailto:thomashaneyyearbook@gmail.com

